
 

NEW SEASON, 
NEW TRAMPOLINE, 
NEW RECREATIONAL 
PROGRAMMING! 
Salto’s Innovative Fall Session  

What’s new this season?  Quite a bit actually.  Let’s get right to the 

interesting and frankly most important part of the Fall season in 

Salto Gymnastics, new trampoline programming!  Starting right 

now, all CanGym and Homeschool classes will include CanJump 

(Canada’s Recreational Development Program for Trampoline and 

Tumbling) training.   

 

What is the CanJump 

Program? 

____ 

CanJump is an 

innovative 

recreation program 

dedicated to 

teaching trampoline 

and tumbling to 

children 6 years and 

up in a fun, 

challenging, and 

rewarding 

atmosphere. 

____ 

CanJump is 

supported by 

Gymnastics Canada 

and Alberta 

Gymnastics 

Federation 

____ 

Add Another 

Important Point 

Here! 

____ 

You Have Room for 

One More Here! 

SALTO GYMNASTICS 

2025 Oak Street 
Sherwood Park, AB, T8A 0W9 

780-449-1518 

www.saltogymnastics.com 

 

  


